

Hatzic Middle School

Principal: Mr. Gill Vice Principal: Mr. Conway (A-K) Vice Principal: Ms. Urano (L-Z) 34875 Moffat Avenue, Mission BC V2V 6S1 604-826-3651



Dear Hatzic Middle School Families,

We are writing to let you know about an important upcoming presentation for our students. On **Wednesday, October 23rd**, during the last block of the day, **MADD Canada (Mothers Against Drunk Driving)** will be presenting to our school community.

The goal of this presentation is to **educate and empower our youth to make safe and positive choices** when it comes to the challenges of drugs and alcohol. These are often difficult conversations, but they are essential ones, and we believe this presentation will provide valuable guidance and reflection for our students.

We strongly encourage all students to attend, and we look forward to the important learning and discussions that will follow.

Thank you for your continued support as we work together to help our students grow into confident, responsible decision-makers.

Sincerely,

Mr. J Gill Principal





Hatzic Middle School 34875 Moffat Avenue, Mission BC V2V 5V6 T 604 826 3651

jasvir.gill@mpsd.ca www.mpsd.ca